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25/03/2024  15:37:162024/0030/P COMMNT Lenka Kasova I would like to raise a concern about the boundary brick wall between the Heights and Frognal 99 that belongs 

to the owner. The slope of the wall is very steep and if there is a plan of significant changes to the landscaping 

and digging of the basement there is a danger of soil erosion, as there is mass amount of soil with tall trees 

behind the wall from the owner's side (there is only a narrow pavement from the Height's side and the wall is 

very close to the property). 

 

The wall is in a terrible condition and bowing in the middle part, where the cracked buttress supports the wall, 

and the upper part of the wall is turning towards the Heights, there are cracks, there is mould and if the wall 

moves it could significantly damage the part of the property. I would like to be informed what are the plans for 

the wall and if any Health&Safety assessment is carried out to asses the state of the wall.
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